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Tips for Sending 

Sympathy Cookies

1. The Art of Timing Your 
Gesture
Cookies are nearly always appreciated, 

but intentionally timing the delivery 

may make a big difference in how 

they’re received. If you know a loved 

one will have a house teeming with 

people as the funeral approaches, you 

might want to send your sympathy 

cookie care package during that time.

2. Adding a Heartfelt Touch
As sweet as a cookie may taste, the 

personalized message you write with 

the box matters even more. Those 

words should be simple, sincere, and 

focused on the recipient, not you. You 

might find that customized comfort 

packages with favorite flavors or even 

memory-themed designs, like hobbies 

or symbols, add the special touch you 

want.

3.  Sending Cookies with 
Grace
Have your sympathy cookies delivered 

to the right place, whether that be right 

to the doorstep or another gathering 

place. Sending the cookies where 

someone will certainly be there to pick 

them up eliminates the hassle of 

arranging for a neighbor to grab the 

package from their doorstep. It’s the 

little things.
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